08/03/22

- The Master’s Mission International

e Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders

- 115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901

Ephesians 3:20-21 (NLT)

2Now all glory to God, who is able, through his mighty power at work within us, to accomplish
infinitely more than we might ask or think.

21Glory to him in the church and in Christ Jesus through all generations forever and ever! Amen.

Dear TMMI Partners,

Let us rejoice together in the Lord that not only has the entire cost of the portable CPAP been donated but there
was enough to cover an extra backup battery as well. Please join me in Praising God for such a rapid response
and display of His glory. | am blessed by and grateful to those who have unselfishly stepped forward to meet this
need.

Please continue to pray for God’s provision, very clear direction and timing for our return trip in early 2023.
Please continue praying for the church and the unsaved in Ethiopia.
| will keep you informed as the Lord answers our prayers.

Thank you for your ongoing prayer and financial support. Your regular donations are used to sponsor indigenous
church leaders/disciple maker’s travel, food and lodging costs. These indigenous church leaders could not
participate without your generous donations. Just 65 USD will provide transportation, meals and housing to
enable a church leader to receive sound biblical training that will enhance their efforts in implementing powerful
Christ-like disciple making movements in their respective regions in Ethiopia and beyond. When you financially
and prayerfully support this ministry, you make an eternal investment in the Kingdom of God.

If you desire to give your financial support, there is a donate button on our web page, or checks may be sent and
made payable to The Master’'s Mission International, 115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901. Please don’t
forget to visit and follow us at www.themastersmissioninternational.org and bookmark it a.s.a.p. Be sure to sign
up to continue receiving newsletters in the future!

Please feel free to share our web address www.themastersmissioninternational.org and/or a copy of this
newsletter with anyone you think may want to partner with us.

| thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued prayers, partnership,
support and encouragement in ministry.

Sincerely Yours,

Rev. Paul L. Parker

A.K.A. Pastor “Chico”

Org: The Master’s Mission International
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com

Web: www.themastersmissioninternational.org
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911
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